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As a bicyclist and runner in North Portland, I have been hit by micromobility devices. 

At least once a week I am startled by riders on these devices who are moving 20+ 

mph.  One instance I was in a car and could not keep up with the device which was 

traveling at a speed of over 30 mph. 

 

HB 3626 directs ODOT to educate Oregonians about micromobility laws and best 

practices. Increased awareness will help drivers, cyclists, and pedestrians safely 

share streets and pathways, reducing conflicts and improving road safety statewide. 

 


